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Please support SB 566 and SB 1038. These bills can end clock changes, as most 

voters wish, in the quickest, safest, healthiest, and most lasting way.   

Ditching DST for permanent Standard Time is best for health, safety, education, and 

economy: 

- Permanent Standard Time is federally approved (permanent DST is federally 

prohibited). 

- Permanent Standard Time is endorsed by the American Academy of Sleep 

Medicine, American College of Chest Physicians, National Sleep Foundation, Sleep 

Research Society, Society for Research on Biological Rhythms, and many more. 

- Permanent Standard Time lasts for decades (permanent DST has been repeatedly 

repealed). 

- Permanent Standard Time lets most people sleep longer year-round (permanent 

DST would force millions to start school or work before sunrise for many months 

each year). 

 

Support the safe, healthy, and sensible choice. Ditch DST and restore permanent 

Standard Time!  Thank you! 


